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May 11, 1993

Mr. Michael D. Carroll & Mr. Edward Mike Davis
M & J Oil Company

Three River Way  Suite 1335

Houston, TX. 77056

Gentlemen:

Commission rule 317-r requires surface restoration of drilling locations within 6 months of well
abandonment. The following sites are currently in violation of this rule:

UPRR Price #12-27 SW NW 27 38 59W Adams County, CO.
UPRR Linnebur #32-29 SW NE 29 3S 59W Adams County, CO.
UPRR Koepke #33-5 NW SE 5 4S 59W  Arapahoe County, CO.

In addition, the following wells drilled by Tiger Oil Company are in violation of Commission
abandonment procedures detailed in rule 319:

Ramsey Heirs #21-26X NE NW 26 8S 61W Elbert County, CO.

Old plugged & abandoned well, improper restoration; requires removal of piping and
deadmen, backfill pit and level site.

Beeson #1-36 NW SW 36 10S 46W Kit Carson County, CO.

Old dry & abandoned well, improperly plugged; requires 10 sack cement plug in top, cut
casing 4 feet below GL, weld on plate, level cellar.

State #1-16 SE SE 16 10S 44W Kit Carson County, CO.

Old dry & abandoned well, improperly plugged; requires 10 sack cement plug in top, cut
casing 4 feet below GL, weld on plate, level cellar.

You have been notified previously of these violations and required corrective action. To date,
no work has taken place. The Commission is requiring that all work be completed by June 15,
1993. The Commission is also requiring written response by May 25, 1993, acknowledging
receipt of this notice and a schedule of work completion. If the Commission receives no
response from your firm the matter will be forwarded to my supervisors with the
recommendation that the violations be reviewed at Commission hearing.



Thank you for your attention to the rules and regulations of the Commission. If you have any
questions please contact me or Ed Binkley at 303-894-2100.

Sincerely,

o M=

Dave Shelton
Petroleum Engineer



